
             

             

             

             

             

             

              

 

** PRESS RELEASE** 

 

Town of Merrimack Highway Safety Committee 

Chief Mark E. Doyle-Chairman 

30 March 2015 

 

The Town of Merrimack Highway Safety Committee is doing a little research on 

the feasibility of requesting the New Hampshire Department of Transportation 

(NHDOT) to install "rumble strips" on the exit #13 NB off-ramp from the Everett 

Turnpike before the merge with southbound off ramp traffic, prior to the DW 

Highway Intersection in Bedford. The Highway Safety Committee recognized a 

safety hazard exists with the merging traffic and agreed that this would slow 

motorists prior to the merge. There is, however, a noise concern associated with 

"rumble strips" and the NHDOT has asked us to solicit some feedback regarding 

this suggestion.  

Feel free to send an email to crioux@merrimacknh.gov with your feedback-we 

appreciate your input. 
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